
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEVELOPMENTS/EVENTS SINCE THE LAST PARENT FORUM 

 We held our first learning about ourselves week  

(including RSE and drop-in sessions for parents) 

 Y5 and Y6 took part in a new residential to Atlantic Reach, Newquay 

 P.T.A Summer Fair took place 

 Our first Healthy week took place including Race for Life 

  was launched at St Michael’s 

 the school was revalidated in September 2015 

 the school achieved this award for the first time in October. We are 

now working towards silver.  

 this has now begun at St Michael’s. (see below) 

Parent View is an online questionnaire for parents and carers 
to share their views about their child's school with Ofsted. It was launched in 
October 2011. Since January 2012, Ofsted has used the information collected 
through the questionnaire to make decisions about which schools to inspect and 
when. Inspectors look at Parent View results alongside the traditional paper-based 
school questionnaires at the point of inspection. PLEASE RECORD YOUR VIEWS
    http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

 

 

What is Parent View? 
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St Michael’s C of E Primary School 
Realising of potential, Respect for others, Responsibility for own actions, Honesty, Co-operation 

 

PARENT FORUM 
TUESDAY 13TH OCTOBER 2015 No 11 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MATTERS TO BE DISCUSSED 

AT FORUM 

 SCHOOL DINNERS 

 

 EARLY BIRDS 
(new early drop-off £10 per 

half-term) 

 

 THE SPACE 
(new outdoor area) 

 

 Can any Parents 

come and talk to 

OfstED? 
 

 HOMEWORK CHANGES 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE NEXT PARENT FORUM IS: 
 
Monday 8th February 2016 – 6:30 pm 
Tuesday 19th April 2016 – 6:30 pm  
 

Parent Forum minutes can be found on the school website 
 

The next coffee morning is: 
 
Friday 6th November – 8:50 am 
 

 

MATHLETICS 

IS IT BEING USED? 

 

 

The pupil premium policy has been 

updated. 

Mr Glover, Miss Collett have 

returned to the pupil premium 

team 

H.M.S Heroes has begun 

Targeted intervention groups have 

begun 

Our school provides a milk scheme that is available to all of our 

pupils. This is available at a subsidised price of around £15 a 

term. Each pupil that registers with Cool Milk will receive a carton 

of semi-skimmed milk every day, which is delivered fresh and 

chilled to the classroom.  

 Complete a registration form or register at 
www.coolmilk.com as soon as possible. Shortly after 
registering you will receive a payment request.  

 You can pay Cool Milk either online, over the phone, 
at a local PayPoint or by cheque in half-termly, termly 
or annual instalments.  

 Please pay by a Tuesday 5pm for your child’s milk to 
start the following week. 

If you have any questions regarding school milk please visit 

www.coolmilk.com  or contact Cool Milk directly on 0844 854 

2913. More information on milk is also available from the school.  

 

BRITISH VALUES 

The DfE have stated that there is a need “to create and enforce a clear and rigorous expectation on all 

schools to promote the fundamental British values of democracy, the rule of law, individual liberty and 

mutual respect and tolerance of those with different faiths and beliefs.” (see new British values policy) 

All year groups/classrooms now have British values displays 

 

http://www.coolmilk.com/
http://www.coolmilk.com/

